Dear Management,

Our names are (Names) and we are Executive Board members of the (University Name) Chapter of
the Foundation for International Medical Relief of Children (FIMRC). Our goal as a (University
Name) student organization is to raise funds and supplies for FIMRC’s international medical clinics.

Our chapter at (your Chapter) plans on having a benefit dinner on (date). We are requesting (food,
monetary, etc.) donations so that we can raise money for our mission. We would be more than
happy to keep flyers or brochures of your restaurant at our event. It will be a great way to
advertise your establishment within the campus community, and contribute to a great cause. All
profits that we make at the fundraisers will go towards funding medical instruments, clinical
supplies, medicines, health education/sanitation programs, and administrative costs at the medical
clinics FIMRC has in underserved countries throughout the world.

The Foundation for International Medical Relief of Children is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization
whose mission is to provide access to medical care for the millions of underprivileged and
medically underserved children around the world. In 2005, FIMRC began its first pediatric clinic in
Costa Rica and now operates in Uganda, El Salvador, Peru, India, the Dominican Republic, and
Nicaragua. Since it began over ten years ago, FIMRC has helped address the healthcare needs of
over 83,000 worldwide. FIMRC aims to not only provide medical care, but provide health messages
that specifically concern the community. By raising awareness and equipping communities with
basic tools, FIMRC works to improve the quality of life for the most underserved populations. We
take pleasure in requesting your support for this cause.

If you would like more information please visit our national website at www.fimrc.org. Please
email (Chapter E-mail) and let us know what you decide.

Thank you for your support of the (Chapter Name) , and for helping to make a difference in the lives
of thousands of medically underserved children around the world.

Sincerely,

Tel: +888.211.8575 | Fax: +888.735.6530 | Email: info@fimrc.org | Web: www.fimrc.org



